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This Week at St Mark 

February 16, 2020 – February 23, 2020 

Sunday (2/16)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

  4:00 pm  Valentine's Day Dinner 

Monday (2/17)     

 

Tuesday (2/18)    

  8:00 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (2/19)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday (2/20)    

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service   

Friday (2/21)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (2/22) 

 

Sunday (2/23)    Food Pantry Sunday 

  9:00 am  Worship Service  

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

  

   

  

  

 

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, February 13, 2020 

Sunday, February 16, 2020 

Sixth Sunday after the Epiphany 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 

6:30pm if you can’t 

attend on  Sunday 

morning.  



Please make sure you use the                       

calendar on the wall by the office to 

mark your meetings and events in            

order for them to appear in the                   

Forward and Messenger.   Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. Last year our 

total was $7,866. Please remember to contact 

Thrivent Choice Dollars in order to keep the 

funds  coming. You can do this by calling 1-

800-847-4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/

thriventchoice and follow the prompts. Please 

contact Bev Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her 

know where you want to designate the funds 

at St. Mark.  

We need volunteers for Greeting,                  

Reading, Sound Booth & Ushers. Please 

contact the church office.  

Thrivent Members your Choice Dollars for 
2019 will expire the end of March.  If you 
haven’t already done so you can allocate 
them to St Mark.  

   St. Mark Youth Group                       

Cordially invites you to                                                                                                     

Our Seventh Annual 

Valentine’s Day Dinner                                     
February 16th 

4:00pm to 6:00pm                                              

Main entrée will be Spaghetti                      

     Tickets:  $10 per person in advance                                                      

     

Fellowship Hall,  St. Mark Lutheran 

Church 

Tickets available from the Church               

Office or any Youth Group Member. 

St Mark/Ballschmider Scholarship Fund 
Reminder, parents and students applying for                
registration to Lutheran High School for the School 
year of 2020/2021 and wish to apply for the            
Scholarship, you need to fill out the TADS                      
application form that determines the family’s                 
financial need. The sheets are available at Lutheran 
High for $25. If you have any questions please 
contact Tim Becker, Carol Carriveau or Gary 
Leonhardt.  

Proper planning is appropriate stewardship  

If have named your children or grandchildren as 
beneficiaries on your IRA, did you know that they 
must withdraw that money within ten years after 
the Lord has called you home?  This will be a            
taxable event for them.  If you are planning to 
leave a gift to your favorite ministry, using your 
IRA for that purpose is a wiser option; then you 
can share other (non-taxable) assets for                            
inheritance.  For help thinking this through contact 
Craig Toerpe, Gift Planning Counselor of the LCMS 
Foundation to answer questions regarding gifts to 
family, ministry, or other questions you may have 
with the passing of your inheritance from one  
generation to the next at 262-707-3005 or 
craig.toerpe@lfnd.org 

St Mark R & R November 

luncheon will be at Parkside 

Restaurant, 6727 S. Business 

Dr., Wednesday, February 19th 

at 11:30am. All retirees and 

friends welcome. RSVP to               

Pastor George 918-7375 or                

Al Brusse (783-8083). 

Sr. Citizen's Bible Breakfast at Lutheran 
High ~ Date Change! Due to our limited 
parking situation at Lutheran High School, the 
February Bible Breakfast date has been 
changed to MONDAY, FEB. 17 (President's 
Day). Breakfast begins at 8:30am with a Bible 
Study to follow.  

Sr. Citizen's who haven't attended our                 
breakfast previously are welcome to join us! 
Future breakfast dates are March 17 and April 
21.  

Thank you to all the ticket sellers, the potato peelers, 
and setup helpers on Saturday;  all the cake donators, 
the fryers, the servers and the clean up crew on               
Sunday. And a very special thank you to all of you that 
purchased tickets and attended the Men's Club Super 
Bowl brat fry.  It was a great success and we are very 
grateful for your support! 

GriefShare a 13 week grief support group for those 

who have experienced the loss of a loved one 

started on Wednesday, March 4th  at 10am. It will 

be held in the upstairs adult education room. Each 

session includes a video, group discussion and a 

personal workbook to help you through the grief 

process. This is open to everyone, not just church 

members. Contact  Carolyn Eiden, RN the Parish 

Nurse if you have questions or want to register. 

The cost is $15 for the workbook which will be 

returned to you when you complete the program.   

Concordia University Kammerchor will be  

preforming  here on           

Sunday, March 8th for a 

concert from 4:00pm until 

5:30pm. They will have a 

free will door offering.  

Men’s Club meeting will be 

on Monday March 16th in 

the Fellowship Hall.             

Supper will be served at 

6pm and the meeting 

starts at 6:30pm.   

Would you know what to do if there was an 
active shooter in church? Come find out on 
Sunday March 1st  at 10:15am.  Carolyn the             
Parish Nurse attending Active Shooter training 
for churches in November. She will be sharing 
information she learned at the training with 
you. This information can apply in any                    
situation with an active shooter.                            
Refreshments and snacks will be served. 

Lent is around the corner and so are the Soup         

Suppers. The dates are  

March 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th and April 1st. This is 

something your group or a group of people could 

volunteer to do. No supper will be served on any 

unfilled nights. Please contact the church office to 

let us know which date you would be willing to take.  

We need someone to pick up soup from a                 

downtown restaurant Monday—Friday 

before 3:45pm. Please contact Vicki 

Schultz at 980-4325 for details.  

Daughter’s of St. Mark has a meeting on 

Wednesday, February 26th @ 1:30pm in the 

fellowship hall. New members are always     

welcome. 

mailto:craig.toerpe@lfnd.org

